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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

Class 3 have had visitors from South Yorkshire Fire and Rescue this week to 
talk to them about fire safety. They listened really carefully and learned lots 
about smoke alarms, fire safety in the home what to do in an emergency.  

Class 2 enjoyed a fantastic visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park to find out more 
about African animals and were really lucky to see the new lions that have 
arrived there up close. The staff were very proud of how knowledgeable all 
the children were in the workshop session how well behaved and sensible 
everyone was. This was commented on by members of the public so well 
done Class 2!   

The weather has suddenly become much warmer this week and so we’ve 
been making the most of our lovely school grounds. I’ve seen children 
learning outside while revising for SATs, orienteering, planting, playing tennis 
and having stories to name a few activities. Please remember to send 
children with their water bottle and sun hat on warm days.  

Next week, Class 6 will be taking their SATs tests. They can be confident that 
have worked hard all year, showing a brilliant positive attitude to learning, 
and so they are ready to show what they can do. Good luck to them all! 

Enjoy the weekend,  

Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

W/B 13th May KS2 SATs 

Mon 20th May -Y1 visit to 
Sandal Beat Wood 

Thur 23rd May- Class photos 

Mon 27th- Fri 31st May -Half 
term 

Mon 3rd June -Y4 Tables check 
week 

Mon 10th June -Y1 Phonic 
screen week 

Thurs 27th June – Class 1 Family 
learning activity 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance champions this 

week are Class 3 with an 

amazing 100%! 

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879 

 

      

Well done to our most 

regular home readers – 

Class 6 with 100% 

       

 Congratulations to the children 

who have been noticed making 

excellent choices so far this term. 

They are:                                   

Adam, Jennifer, Stanley, 

Finley, Mya, Kendall, Uzair 

and Caspian. 

They have enjoyed an additional 

playtime and snack this afternoon! 

Well done to the children who 
showed their excellent learning in 
celebration assembly this week 

Class 1 – Ava 

Class 2 – Tommy 

Class 3 – Mya 

Class 4 – George 

Class 5 – Praise 

 


